Student/Parent Follow-Up Letter

Dear Students and Families, 

Recently, your student participated in [HIGH SCHOOL NAME]’s Apply Yourself Florida event. Congratulations on taking this important step toward continuing your student’s education!

What’s Next?

File the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) as soon as possible
· Filing the FAFSA ensures your student can benefit from federally funded financial assistance for continuing their education

· Parents and students will need to create an FSA ID to complete the FAFSA. If you haven’t set up an FSA ID, go to www.fsaid.ed.gov to create one. 
· Once you have created your FSA ID, you can complete the FAFSA online at www.fafsa.ed.gov.

· If you have questions about the FAFSA, please contact [School counselor/college advisor] at [contact information] for guidance. 

For additional assistance, [add information here about FAFSA events being held at the school or in the community].
Remember, schools should contact you! 
· Campuses should be in touch with your student via email or letter to inform them of the status of their application. 
· If the school does not contact your student within 2-3 weeks of their submission, get in touch with the college or university’s admission office to inquire about their application status. 
If you have questions, please call [NAME, TITLE], at [PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL]. Thank you for supporting your student’s future and helping them navigate the path to college!  

Sincerely, 
[SCHOOL COUNSELOR/PRINCIPAL/SITE COORDINATOR]

